
 
 

 

As a non-profit organization, True Life operates on a donation basis for its counseling services. 
We are 100% dependent upon God to supply our needs. This usually happens in one of a few 
ways: 

  

• Through contributions from people who have been impacted by the ministry and desire 
to support True Life as a “local missionary” by becoming a part of the monthly support 
team. 

 

• Through donations from individuals like you while they are going through the 
Discipleship Counseling Process. The suggested donation of $90 per session is what has 
been determined will approximately cover basic operating expenses of the ministry. 
 
 

We understand that sometimes people are just unable to give the suggested amount, and while 
financial support is integral in order for us to be able to continue serving in this capacity, we 
would never want finances to stand in the way of an individual being able to participate in the 
Discipleship Counseling process.  

 

If this is the situation you find yourself in, you may want to consider involving others to help 
you with your donation as you go through the process. You may consider approaching the 
person who referred you, your church, your friends, and your family to tell them about your 
decision to seek Discipleship Counseling through True Life, which may encourage them to 
sponsor you. Another way to do this is through a letter to solicit support. Prayerfully consider 
who to send it to and trust God with the outcome! We could help you with the letter if that 
would be an option you would like to pursue. 

 


